
  

 

 

The Prom Closet is up and running in the 9/10 Cafeteria Faculty Dining Room.  Dresses of all sizes are 

available on loan at no charge.  See Adele Berardi, Cindy Wood, Elaine Triano or Kelly Cammarata to 

sign out dresses.  

 

Key Clubbers: Buddy Prom and Relay for Life Decorations continue after school every day this week. 

There are plenty of service hours available. Sign-up sheets for Buddy Prom and Relay for Life are posted 

in room 6-1. 

 
Attn. seniors:  If you have had perfect attendance all of this year, please come see Mrs. Spellman today during 

homeroom to discuss your perfect attendance criteria for graduation.  I need this information for the program, 

please take care of this ASAP, and do not miss out on being recognized for graduation. 

 

There are still spots available for you to play in Southern’s newest event, bubble soccer.  Please come out on May 

24th and watch this fun event in the 9/10 gym.  If you would like to participate, please see Mrs. Cornelius or Mrs. 

Sattan to sign up. 

 

The Home & School Association along with Stafford Township is running Project Graduation this year.  If you 

would like to design the t-shirt that everyone will wear that night, please pick up an application in the 11-12 main 

office.  The deadline to return your form to the 11-12 main office is Wednesday, May 17th. 

 

The last Interact meeting of the year will be on Thursday, May 18th in the 11/12 Library. To keep your 

membership considered “Active” rather than “General” this year, you must have worked two events and 

attended one meeting.  We will cover information about the summer events and early information about 

Chowderfest. 
 
Want to join Southern Regional’s DECA Club? A meeting will be held in room 2-4, Tuesday, May 24. DECA is an 
International Business/Marketing club that academically competes in mock interviews, and real world business like 
scenarios.  Come check us out for our 2018 competitions! 
 

Are you ready for some football? Order your custom football jersey now, and be ready for game day in 

September. See Señora Klick to place your order. Go to room 3-4 to try on samples in order to get the 

right fit. Order must be placed by May 19th in order to leave with your jersey in June. The order form is 

available in room 3-4. 
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